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A BIG THANK YOU to Paul Huesman for once again organizing the annual
Exchange Club Golf Outing. It was a huge success and everyone had a great time!!

Ron Mosby is taking over the Youth of the Month/Year Program.
A HUGE THANK YOU to Jim Rodd for all your hard work making this program

such a success for all our area youth!!

CLUB DISCUSSION & COMMUNITY EVENTS
YMCA Golf Outing, Monday, September 25, 2023, starting at 11:30AM

if you can’t/don’t golf, you can be a sponsor by making a sponsor donation
also, consider a donation of liquor for the Bucket of Cheer

for questions, contact LeAnn Mann

The Veteran’s Program will be held during a meeting in November, information to follow

Bill Dorward is organizing the Coaches Challenge, information to follow

HONOR FLIGHT TRI-STATE
September 12th, October 17th

October 17, LaSalle High School Guardian
“Welcome Home Rally” after each flight at CVG Airport 9:00 PM

meet at the bottom of the escalator in the arrival area
If you are interested in being a guardian, contact Tom Sullivan

SPEAKER/MEETING SCHEDULE

August 23 - Steve Lambert - Dave Moravec, President of the Colerain Chamber of Commerce
August 30 - Ron Long - Presentation, Vietnam during the TET Offensive in 1968
September 6 - LeAnn Mann - Donna Murphy, Executive Director Heaven’s Gain Ministries
September 13 - Ron Mosby - Austin Sanders, Academic Mastery and Reconnection
September 20 - Branden Robertson
September 27 - Skip Schoettmer
October 4 - Gary Schroeder
October 11 - Tom Sullivan - New Principal, LaSalle High School
October 18 - John Torbeck
October 25 - Jim Rodd
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